
 Legion Family:  A new Legion Family year has 
begun and I am asking each of you reading this 
newsletter to get involved with a Legion program, 
project, or volunteering at a veterans hospital or 
nursing home. Do not wait and then wonder where 
the year has gone. The time to get involved is NOW! 
Let me get you started: The H&E committee is where 
all of the functions, events, and celebrations are 

nd
developed and carried out. 2  Vice Commander Rob 
can use your assistance and you may even have fun 
doing it. The committee meets each month (see the 
calendar for date and time) and every member of the 
Legion Family is invited to attend and participate. 
Want to see the Post have a certain event attend the 
H&E committee.
Next, I want to talk about the Building Committee. 
This committee is about OUR new Post Home. You 
must get involved or it will never happen! The same 
10  12 people attend and do all the work. I bet 
everyone will use the new facility when it is 
complete.   
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 HOURS OF OPERATION
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(Hours may vary due to business)
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We are off to a good start. I want to thank everyone 
that helped with The Installation. I also want to thank 
Hilda again for her two wonderful years as President.
Please remember to renew your membership early 
and recruit a friend or two. I want to invite new 
members to come to a General Membership meeting, 
learn more about the Auxiliary and see firsthand the 
events and projects we do. Our meetings are the first 
Wednesday of every month at 7:30PM.

thThe 20  District Auxiliary is having its summer 
th

meeting at Post 593, Wednesday August 8  at 
7:30PM.
We still have some committees that need a chairman 
please give me call if you would like to learn more 
about the openings or would just like to help out. 
(657-1920)
I am looking forward to a very productive year. With 
everyone's help we can do it. 
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Best Wishes,   SueBest Wishes,   Sue
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